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From: Fendt, Kathy
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To: Gurkewitz, Sandy
Subject: letter of intent
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Here's a start.  Please feel free to play with it and please add any specifics you have from your 
work with the city over the last four years :)  I will be checking with Karen Stegner to obtain 
existing language on commitment to coordinate with the City.  I told Kate that I would have a 
draft of this to her Tuesday.  I don't know if you will have time to work with this prior to that or if 
you will end up reviewing at the same time as Kate.  Either way is fine.  Thanks. 
  
  
  
Kathy Fendt 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
Permitting Team 
(206) 267-3833 
  
  


